## **Conover Road**

## **Elementary School**

**Principal**James Osmond

**Assistant Principal** Merri Milano



76 Conover Road, Colts Neck, NJ 07722 Phone: 732-946-0055

Fax: 732-858-8585 www.coltsneckschools.org

School Counselor Anne Rauso

December 22, 2023

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

\*Winter recess begins at dismissal today and the school will reopen on Tuesday, January 2. <u>Please click here to view our class snowpeople coming to life after hours at CRES!</u> We wish you all a warm and celebratory winter recess filled with lots of love and good memories to be made!



\*Please click here to view the clubs being offered for the winter cycle.

Remember, some clubs fill up quickly!

\*We are thrilled to announce that we have surpassed our goal for the "Students Change Hunger Challenge"! In total, so far we have collected and donated over 1050 pounds of food to Fulfill! Way to go and let's keep it going into the new year! We will continue collecting until January 12. #CRESCares

\*From Mrs. McEvoy's Art Room: Please mark your calendars for the CRES Art Show. On <u>January 16 from 6-7PM</u> all parents are invited into the school to view student artwork on display. Also, please see the *Display My ART* reminder below.

\*Please click here for today's CRES Scoop broadcast.

\*Today, in accordance with state law, our school conducted an emergency drill. The protocols for this exercise were conducted in the manner that we conduct all security drills, with seriousness and sensitivity to our students and staff. Everyone responded appropriately and instruction resumed immediately thereafter. Emergency drills are required at least once monthly and we are required to notify parents when they take place. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

